
 
 
 
 
 

POSTPONED - Notice of Complete Application & Public Meeting 
Proposed Draft Plan of Subdivision and 
 Zoning By-law Amendment Application  

613 Helena Street  
Owner: SS Fort Erie Inc. (Hunain Siddiqui & Mohammad Feroz)  

Agent: IBI Group (Tracy Tucker) 
 
The Public Meeting for the proposed 
Draft Plan of Subdivision and Zoning 
By-law Amendment applications for 613 
Helena Street which was scheduled for 
Monday, October 3, 2022 has been 
postponed. 
 
The date for the Public Meeting has not 
been finalized yet. The Notice of Public 
Meeting will be published at least 20-
days prior to the new meeting date.  
The Town apologizes for any confusion 
this may cause and welcomes continued participation. 
 
For more information about this matter, contact Daryl Vander Veen, Intermediate 
Development Planner, at (dvanderveen@forterie.ca) or 905-871-1600 ext. 2509 
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